Florida Council of the Blind

Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes

July 1, 2025

President Mikey Wiseman called the meeting to order at 07:04 PM.

Present were President Mikey Wiseman; 1st Vice President, Cassandra Jessie; Recording Secretary, Elizabeth Bowden; Treasurer, Mark Lear; and Immediate Past President, Sheila Young.  

Administrative Assistant Kati Lear joined the meeting as a guest.  Sally Benjamin was excused.  

Mikey Wiseman reported that the member involved in the disciplinary action was contacted.  
One of our members was not added to ACB membership roles.  The situation has been corrected.  
It appears that convention will be drawn out to approximately four weeks in length.  
The Manatee council of the Blind has gotten involved with the lighthouse serving their area.  Mikey is operating as liaison officer for Manatee Council of the Blind and will guide them in this endeavor.  
Door prizes for ACB convention have been distributed.  
Cassandra Jessie motioned, approval of June minutes.  The motion was seconded by Sheila Young.  The motion was unopposed.   
There was no other business to discuss.  Cassandra Jessie motioned meeting adjournment.  The motion was seconded by Mark Lear with no opposition.  The meeting was adjourned at 07:47 PM.
Respectfully Submitted by
Elizabeth S Bowden

Recording Secretary
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